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OFFICE OF THE MANAGING DIRECTOR  

Gurney Airport – Restrictions on Aerodrome Operations 

The National Airports Corporation (NAC) wishes to inform the travelling public and stakeholders 
that temporary restrictions will be in place at Gurney Airport over the coming weeks to allow for 
essential maintenance and upgrade works on the airside. 

Key Dates and Restrictions: 
1. Main Taxiway Closure 

Duration:  48 hours 
Dates:  21 September 2025 (12 noon) – 23 September 2025 (12 noon) 
Impact: During this time, only helicopters will be able to operate. Fixed-wing aircraft 

will not be permitted. 

2. Main Apron – Parking Bay 2 Closure 
Duration:  7 days 
Dates:  1 October 2025 – 7 October 2025 
Impact:  Parking Bay 2, will be closed. Only Bay 1 will remain available. 

3. Main Apron – Parking Bay 1 Closure 
Duration:  7 days 
Dates:  8 October 2025 – 14 October 2025 
Impact:  Parking Bay 1, will be closed. Bays 2, 3, and 4 will remain available. 

Please note that the timing of these works is subject to prevailing weather conditions. Any 
changes to the schedule will be communicated accordingly. 

NAC remains firmly committed to the safety of passengers and aircraft operations at Gurney 
Airport. Working with the NAC-CADIP team, the Contractor will take every measure to minimize 
delays so that the upgrades progress quickly while maintaining the highest standards of quality.  

These essential airside improvements are not only necessary for current operations but are also 
vital to enhancing the long-term safety, reliability, and service of Gurney Airport. 

We apologize for any inconvenience these temporary restrictions may cause and thank the 
travelling public, operators, and the community for their understanding and cooperation. 
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